
Dear Parents/Guardians:

I want to welcome you and your child back to school and into my third grade classroom. I
am excited about the opportunity to get to know you and your child, and I am looking forward to
a happy and productive school year. Your child's educational experience will be fun, exciting,
and filled with many challenges so that he/she can reach their learning goals. I hope to inspire a
love of learning that will last throughout your child's academic life.

Furthermore, below are some of the things that you and your child need to know for the
school year.

● School begins at 8:15 am and ends at 2:45 pm
● Bring in a water bottle everyday
● Any updates and information will be posted on Classdojo. Please reach out to

me if you are not connected to Classdojo.
● Have all necessary school supplies by Friday, September 6, 2024.

Throughout the year, it is important to have a strong parent-teacher relationship. If at any
time you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on Classdojo. I am thrilled to be
starting this year’s journey with your child! I look forward to watching him/her learn, grow and
have a fantastic time in third grade!

Sincerely,

Ms. Luong

*SUPPLY LIST IS ON THE BACK!*



Supply list for students entering THIRD GRADE:

5 Composition Notebooks (No Spiral Notebooks)
2 Pocket Folders
24 pencils
2 Large Erasers

2 Zippered Pencil Cases (1 for art supplies and 1 for pencils/eraser)
1 Scissor
2 Big Glue stick (No Liquid Glue)
2 Packs of Post-It Notes
2 Highlighters
1 Red Pen
1 Pack of Copy Paper
1 Pack of WIDE Ruled Lined-Paper (No College Ruled)
1 Box of 24 Crayons
1 Box of Colored Pencils (Sharpened) or Markers
Foldable Headphones or Earbuds

1 box of Ziploc bags
2 Boxes of Tissues
1 Roll of Paper Towel
1 container of Clorox/Lysol Wipes
2 Antibacterial HAND Wipes (WET ONES or PURELL)


